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April 3, 2025 

 

BY RESS and EMAIL 

 

Ms. Nancy Marconi 

Ontario Energy Board 

2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 

PO Box 2319 

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

 
Re:  EB-2024-0038 - Lakefront Utilities Inc. Incremental Capital Module 

Application for 2025 Electricity Distribution Rates and Charges: 
Response to Decision and Order dated March 27, 2025 

 
Dear Ms. Marconi: 

 
Lakefront Utilities Inc. has reviewed the Ontario Energy Board’s Decision and Order 

issued on March 27, 2025, in the above-noted proceeding and hereby confirms its 

acceptance and directives contained therein. Lakefront Utilities has no further 

comments. 

We further confirm that the updated IRM Rate Generator Model submitted with this 

correspondence reflects the panel findings. 

Lakefront Utilities Inc. appreciates the review and consideration of the matters 
addressed in this application. Should you have any questions, please feel free to 
contact us at regulatory@lusi.on.ca. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Danielle Wakelin 
Manager of Regulatory Compliance 
Lakefront Utilities Inc. 
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